
 

 

The Dalton Lamb Memorial Trophy 

 

TERMS OF THE COMPETITION 

HISTORY 

Originally the Redmond Dalton Memorial Trophy, this trophy is now the Dalton Lamb 

Memorial Trophy to remember both, Redmond Dalton and Brian Lamb, long term 

members who were very good friends. 

The Redmond Dalton Memorial Trophy commenced in 1982 as a donation by the 

Dalton family. In 2023 the Dalton family and the BGC Board agreed to alter the name 

of the trophy to remember a past Patron, President and Captain Brian Lamb. 

ELIGIBILITY  

The Dalton Lamb Memorial Trophy is open to all Full playing Members, Life Members, 

City Members, Visiting Members, Junior and Sub Junior Members of Bowral Golf Club 

and members of the Dalton and Lamb families who hold a current GA handicap. 

COMPETITION  

• Single Stableford competition played on the Blue Course for men and the Red 

course for women. 

TROPHIES & AWARDS 

The winner will have their name engraved on the trophy, a silver tray with handles. 

The Trophy will be presented on the day of the competition. 

 

BGC Captain 


